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From: Rene keller

Sent: Monday, 11 July 2022 4:40 PM
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox
Subject: Re: Attention Nick Keeler

ﬁMG 2289.MOVRe DA2022/0809 4 Harvey road Ingleside.

Mr Nick Keeler just wanted you to see that there is activity still happening at the above-mentioned
property. Watching this morning a large semi with trailer full of stock was coming down Harvey Road on
the wrong side heading straight for the blind corner to reverse into 4 Harvey Road. He then held up our
other neighbour in his driveway before reversing back into 4 Harvey Road. Whist reversing a car
approaching him had to go on the wrong side of the road around this blind corner. Another car then had to
stop and wait for him to reverse into 4 Harvey Road. This is unexpectable for it is only a matter of time
before someone gets hurt or killed. This is a very dangerous corner to try and reverse a semi. Video
attached.

Many Thanks

Rene Keller g






